CTE Liaison Report, 2 October 2018


SCCCRC Micro-Regional Meeting: This meeting will include Oxnard College, Ventura College, and Moorpark College. It is scheduled for October 19, 2018. More details will be distributed soon. Please consider attending if you are interested in learning more about Career Education in our region.
 
Strong Workforce Program: We will be making a presentation on October 30, 2018, to the Senate. This presentation will provide information on the work being done by faculty with Strong Workforce funds. 
 
GIG Grant: The Business Department is hosting a Pilot program for Business Development and Coaching. This program will give student 5 hours of free consulting for students building an entrepreneurial business.
 
Please contact Josepha Baca (jbaca@vcccd.edu) or Perry Martin Jr.  (pmartin@vcccd.edu for additional information.
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